

5/4/2020

To: Whom it May Concern

From: David Hilman

Secretary for Alachua Habitat for Humanity

Re: SHIP Critical Home Repair Grant

At its meeting on 9/26/2019, the Board of Directors of Alachua Habitat for Humanity unanimously approved an application for a grant to the SHIP Critical Home Repair Project and authorized Chief Outreach and Development Officer, Scott Winzeler, to sign all necessary applications and documents pertaining thereto. Mr. Winzeler is also authorized to sign all necessary documents pertaining to the acceptance of the final award of \$84,000.

Sincerely,

David Hilman

Secretary,

Alachua Habitat for Humanity and Board of Directors